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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th November 2010

TO MAGGA STINA’S MOTHER IN-LAW (BELINDA’S SPONSOR) 

FROM LITTLE BEES ORPHANS SCHOOL 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Little Bees and pupils want to salute you with warm greetings from Kenya, we are very sorry indeed for not thanking you informing you that your donation reached to Little Bees with love and brought great change to Little Bees environment. 

Sure we were very happy to receive 91 dollars changed to Kenya money which is 75 shillings Kenya money i.e. 91 x 75 = 6,825 (six thousand eight hundred and twenty five shillings).

What are Little Bees Urgent Needs? 

The school committee had a meeting and proposed the money to be used in kitchen utensils, where children were using very old plastic plates, which were unhealthy to children. We bought stainless hygienic plates at a cost of 95.00 (nine five shillings) per plate (95 x 71 plates = 6,745).

1 plate 95 x 71 plates 
= 6,745.00

8 Plastic mugs @ 10 x 8 
=      80.00
Total 



= 6,825.00
We have attached the pictures taken and receipts that have brought change following your donations. 

Thank you very much for supporting Little Bees, we pray that you may have more friends to support you to support vulnerable children in Kenya at Little Bees Centre. 

Thank you once more and may God bless you. 

Mama Lucy. 
